
 

Westwood Kindergarten 
Parent Workshop: 
Understanding Young 
Mathematicians  
 
 
 
 
 

held at:​ Hanlon School  
(please park in lot on Gay St) 

Tuesday, October 22, 2019 

 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. 

Parents of all Elementary Schools invited  

 
* Learn how your child           * Consider ways you can support your 

 experiences math at school.    child’s understanding of big ideas. 

 

* Examine the big ideas of * Try some hands-on activities! 

   Kindergarten math. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please let us know if you plan to attend.  Return this form to your child’s teacher.  Thank you! 
 
 
Parent’s name _________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Child’s name and school _______________________________________________ 
 

TEACHERS:  Please put in Math Specialist’s mailbox. 


